20th January, 1949.

Dear Sir,

1 have to ecknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 28th ultimo respecting the Motorship "TURNIA",
the contents of whith are noted.

In the circumstances the matter has been referred
to the Surveyors at Gdynla, with a view to the requisite
FPirst Tatry seports beling submitted to this Office.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the

o

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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L.V, Hauser, Esq.,
PARROW.




